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9th June 2022 

Dear Families, 

Woodland Wonders 

We are thrilled to be able to offer our KS1 children ‘Woodland Wonders’ sessions during this half 

term. We have teamed up with local resident Vanessa Dear who will lead these rich outdoor learning 

sessions based around the local area. Vanessa is a former Headteacher, Forest School Leader and 

she has been part of our Stubbings Team this year leading outdoor sessions with Acorns on Friday 

mornings 

Sessions will begin next week and will be part of the usual school day.   

Tuesday 14th June PM 

Tuesday 21st June PM 

Tuesday 28th June  PM 

 
The children will need suitable clothes; walking boots or trainers, long sleeved tops and long trousers 

(even on the rare sunny days!).  If it is sunny, they will need sunhats and sun cream (please apply 

before school or send in and your child will be supported to apply it themselves).  If it is rainy, they will 

need a waterproof coat and if possible waterproof trousers. Shoes and clothing must be named.   

School will meet the costs of these sessions.  Please complete the form below and return it to school 

by Monday 13th June  

Thank you. 

Lucy Caswell 
Executive Headteacher 
 

Woodland Wonders 2022 

 

Child’s name _______________________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend Woodland Wonder sessions 

or             

I do not give permission for my child to attend Woodland Wonder sessions   

I am able to volunteer to help on:  (please state date(s) 

 

Signed _______________________________________ Parent/Carer   Date___________________  

 

 

Please tick 


